
Presidents Christmas Message 
 

 

 

With the end of 2024 now in sight, we also will close out the 110th Anniversary of the founding of our 
Regiment. 

As this has been my first full year as your President I look back on the number of events and initiatives 
that have taken place and remain in awe of the simple pleasures we get from meeting with and 
interacting with so many Patricia’s who continue to hold the legacy of our regiment near and dear to 
their hearts.   

Without you, our members, we are nothing.  Once a Patricia, Always a Patricia. 

On behalf of your Board of Directors: Terri Orser, Jake Flanders, Wayne Nevin, Jay Zdyb, Ted Giraldeau, 
Steve Verch, Barry Pritcher, Don Dalziel, Terry Loveridge, Darcy Parker, Jim Croll, Herb Kenny, Tim 
Penney, Francois Joumass and Gord Keener 

 

We want to wish you and your families a 
very Merry Christmas and a Happy, Healthy 

and Prosperous New Year 


